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NEWS RELEASE
UNITED STATES AiR FORCE

San Antonl. Air LcgItJca Centhr
Olilca of Public Aflairs

8.07 Buckner Drive

KeiJy Air Force Base, Texas 741-5842 —

Cmcl (210) 925-7951
DSN 945-7951

Information about Kelly AFB is available on the
Worldwide Web at: http://www.keily-alb.org/ Release No. 97-07-04

July 22, 1997

KELLY's RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD TO MEET

KELLY AIR FORCE BASE, Texas — Kelly AFB's Restoration Advisory Board (RAE) will meet

Monday, July 28, 1997, from 6 to 9:00 p.m. at Dwight Middle School on Southcross. The RAE will discuss

issues related to the cleanup of the soil and groundwater, which is cunently underway at the base.

A variety of topics will be discussed including RAB member training, and subcommittee reports.

Kelly officials created the Restoration Advisory Board in 1994 to provide more community input

into the environmental cleanup of Kelly AFB. Members include local residents, community activists,

environmental regulators and local government representatives. The board is co-chaired by an Air Force

representative— Mr. Edward Riojas, San Antonio Air Logistics Center Executive Director and Ms. Annalisa

Pease, a community representative. All RAE meetings are open to the public.

The RAE brings community members, a representative from the base, the U.S. Environmental

Protection Agency (EPA), state agencies, and local governments together to work toward a common goal.

The Air Force hopes that this kind of partnership approach will result in environmental decisions that meet

the needs of the community and the Air Force.
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The RAB members review and comment on technical documents relating to the ongoing

environmental studies and restoration activities at Kelly AFB. The members have the opportunity to provide

input on activities that will accelerate the cleanup effort. Members are also asked to share their knowledge

with their neighbors.

The RAB brings community members, a representative from the base, the U.S. Environmental

Protection Agency (EPA), state agencies, and local governments together to work toward a common goal.

The Air Force hopes that this kind of partnership approach will result in environmental decisions that meet

the needs of the community and the Air Force.
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